
Community Notice June 2022 
Have a voice in your community! 

The Village Council meets the Third Monday of each month at 5:30 PM. We look forward to seeing 

you and would like to have your input and ideas. 
 

Don’t forget to sign up for The Eau Claire and Berrien Springs Village Wide 

Sidewalk & Yard Sales!! 

They Will be held on June 23-26th, 2022 

There is a $6.00 Permit Fee per Business or Residence participating. 

The Deadline to sign up to be on the listing is Thursday, June 16, 2022 by 4:00 P.M. 

Forms and Fees are to be returned to the Berrien Springs or Eau Claire Village 

Hall in the drop box. 

Advertising will be done by the municipalities. Listings will be available on the 

website: villageofberriensprings.com & eauclairemi.com 

 
 

Electronic Bank Transfers are available thru the Village 

Your Utility Payment would be made directly from your checking account on the 8th of 

each month.  Contact Shawn or Kathy at the Village Hall you can pay electronically 

through the bank of your choice. 

You would still receive a bill each month.    Call 461-6173 or stop in. 

 
Reservations for Village Park Pavilions 

Birthday, graduation, or one of many get togethers?  Rent one of the park pavilions at 

Veterans or Elizabeth Park.  Picnic Tables, Electricity {Veterans Only}, Grill, Food Table, 

Playground Equipment are all available. 

Village Residents & Non-Residents: will pay a $25.00 Deposit which is refundable after the 

park areas are cleaned up and if there is no damage to the pavilion.        Non-Residents: will 

also be charged a $50.00 Rental Fee 

The parks cannot be reserved by non-residents before 90 days of their event. 

Reservations can be made by calling the Eau Claire Village Hall at   

(269) 461-6173. 

 Your deposit will have to be made before the date can be held for you. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This summer please remember to be a good neighbor! When mowing your lawn or 

weed trimming be kind and make sure the debris is blowing back into your yard and 

not your neighbors! Also, please to not blow grass clippings and debris into the 

roadway as this can make driving conditions dangerous if it rains and they become 

wet and very slippery. This is especially dangerous for motorcycles. Also, a gentle 

reminder that water on your property should stay on your property. 

 
 

 

*Please continue to save your can tabs! We will be collecting them for at least a year. 

 *Please continue to help the Village with lead & copper service line inventory. See 

the photos on our website to help you determine what type of service lines you have 

@ eauclairemi.com 

*Also Don’t forget the Cherry Festival Parade will be on the 4th of July at 1:00. 

*Urgent* 

For all the local business in the village please be aware of scams in the area! If 

someone calls you and says they are the police and are investigating fraud at your 

place of business and need you to bring them all the bills in your cash drawer to a 

waiting car outside, DO NOT DO IT! It’s a scam! It would not be handled this way so 

please report any suspicious activity! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Burn Permits Call Berrien Township 

Burn permits can be obtained by calling the Township office between the 

hours of 9 am- 3:30 pm @ 269-461-6925 

During favorable weather, permits can be issued up to 4 days. 

  


